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2. Access the list 
of reports 

On the GTS Case 
screen, click on the 
Reports tab. 

 

 

 

 

1. Access the GTS 
Case screen 

In the Active Cases tab 
of the Dashboard, click 
on the View Case 
Details icon for the 
case that needs to 
have a report 
amended. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
3. Open the report 

that needs to be 
amended 

Click the Amend 
Report icon to the right 
column of the report 
that needs to be 
updated. 
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5. Make the 
necessary 
changes to the 
report 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

6. Submit the filing 
Choose from one of 
the following options 
and click OK: 
 
Option 1: To submit 
this filing, select the 
Submit radio button. 
This is only available to 
those with the authority 
to submit reports in 
GTS. 
 
Option 2: If you do not 
want to submit your 
filing now, select the 
Save and Close radio 
button. When you are 
ready to file, you can 
access this report 
through your 
Dashboard and then 
follow Option 1. 
 
Option 3: If you do not 
have authority to 
submit a report in GTS 
and it must be 
reviewed by someone 
else prior to 
submission, select the 
Ready for Review 
radio button (not 
pictured). 

 

 

 

 


